HOLY CROSS COLLEGE, AGARTALA
Department of Economics

HCC-AGT/ECO/NOTICE/2025-02 Date: 31-01-2025

NOTICE

This is to notify all the First Semester Students of B.A. Economics, Holy Cross
College, Agartala that as we have completed the syllabus of both of the Major Paper
that is EC-101C & EC-102C for this semester, we will be moving on to revision
classes starting next week i.e. 3rd February, 2025 (Monday).

Revision classes will be held as per the regular class routine. 1t is mandatory for all
students to attend these classes, as they will help reinforce your understanding of the
course material and prepare you for the upcoming exams.

We look forward to seeing you all in the revision classes!
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